
 
July 17, 2025 
 
Aloha,  
 
The Hawaii Chapter of the National Bleeding Disorders Foundation (NBDF) is a 
501(c)(3) nonprofit organization serving people with Hemophilia, von Willebrand 
disease and other bleeding disorders throughout the state since 2016. HI-NBDF 
provides educational programming and support services for families within all the 
islands in Hawaii, helping those affected lead healthy and normal lifestyles. HI-NBDF 
works with national organizations and industry partners to improve healthcare, support 
research, and provide necessary resources for the bleeding disorders community, free 
of charge.  
 
We will be hosting our 7th Annual Golf Tournament on Monday, September 8, 2025, at 
The Club at Hokuli`a, a private course on Big Island. This tournament is one of our 
largest fundraisers of the year and one of our main sources of revenue for the 
programs and services we provide to the bleeding disorders community.  
 
Funds raised from this event help us:  

- Send families with bleeding disorders to family camp, teen retreats, and even to 

Capitol Hill in DC to advocate on behalf of the bleeding disorders community  

- Deliver educational programming during events such as family camps, retreats, 

and educational weekends  

- Provide emergency financial assistance for those in need  

We are seeking your participation through donations- items for place winners, items 
for golfer bags, or items for our silent auction. Golf specific silent auction items will be 
bid off at lunch reception following play (if you have non-golf related donations that are 
not used for prizes, those will be posted to our virtual silent auction website, which will 
be live in the month of October). We would appreciate your response by September 
1st, 2025, for proper acknowledgement.  
 
As a token of our appreciation, your organization will be recognized in our Fall 
newsletter released in October. As a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, your donation is 
tax deductible as well.  For your records our tax id number is 13-5641857. Your 
favorable consideration and your generous support are greatly appreciated so that we 
can continue to support our local bleeding disorders community. 
 
Mahalo for your time and consideration!  
Kyra Calbero  
(808)284-7417 
kcalbero@bleeding.org 
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